
From: The Ear-Resistibles J.Cooper <the.ear.resistibles@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/16/2017 2:48:49 PM
Subject: quick question from Jonna

Hey Mr. Kevin,

On August 5th I am going to be hosting a "meet your public servants day". It is tentatively scheduled 
for the Anderson Arts Center next to the farmers market from 1-2. Basically what I am trying to do is 
provide an opportunity for the children and their parents with different abilities in our county the 
chance to meet everyone who helps make this county what it is. I also will be giving a little speech at 
the beginning of the meet and greet about how no matter what your different abilities may be, that 
anyone can get involved with their communities and make a difference. I guess you could consider it 
a community outreach sort of thing. I will be sharing this event information with Family Connections of 
Anderson.

Sheriff McBride, Jonathan Hill and Dan Sharp have agreed to come. I've asked the mayor, police 
chief, Richard Cash and a few others, I am just waiting on their replies. I understand you're busy so 
don't feel obligated. I know Mr. Craig would have to cover for your shift at the pharmacy that Saturday 
so if he's already got something planned that weekend then it's no big deal. Thank you for at least 
considering it!

Sincerely,
Jonna B.
(the original grab it rabbit )
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